# THREE YEAR B.A./B.Sc./B.Com./B.C.A./M.C.A. (Dual Degree)/B.B.A. (CBCS) DEGREE (Regular/Supplementary) EXAMINATION, OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2018

#### FIRST SEMESTER

# Part I (A) — Another Language – English

## Paper I — GENERAL ENGLISH

## (2017 and 2018 Admitted Candidates)

Time: 3 Hours Max. Marks: 75

1. Answer any TWO of the following questions:

- $(2 \times 5 = 10)$
- (a) What are the problems India would face in making Abdul Kalam's dream in to a reality?
- (b) Describe the author's experiences about language and literature in "The Language of African Literature".
- (c) How can one judge whether a nation qualifies to be a knowledge society?
- 2. Answer any TWO of the following questions:

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$ 

- (a) Summarize the poem "The Night of the scorpion".
- (b) Why does Robert Frost choose the less travelled path?
- (c) What did the peasants say about the sufferings of the poet's mother in the poem "The Night of the scorpion"?
- 3. Answer any TWO of the following questions:

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$ 

- (a) Describe the fair that the child went to in 'The host child'.
- (b) Describe the scene after explosion in the story "The Loaded Dog".
- (c) Do you think all parents behave the same way as the child's parents in the story "The host child"? Discuss.
- 4. Answer any ONE of the following questions:

 $(1 \times 5 = 5)$ 

- (a) Sketch the character of Shylock.
- (b) How does Portia use the law to turn the tables on Shylock?

5. Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow:

 $(5\times1=5)$ 

Knowledge has many forms and it is available at many places. It is acquired through education, information intelligence and experience. It is available in academic institutions with teachers, in libraries, in research papers, seminar proceedings and in various organizations and work places with workers, managers, in drawings, in process sheets and on the shop floors. Knowledge, though closely linked to education, comes equally from learning skills such as those possessed by our artists, craftsman, hakims, vaidyas, philosophers and saints, as also our housewives. Knowledge plays a very important role in their performance and out put too. Our heritage and history, the rituals, epics and traditions that form part of our consciousness are also vast resources of knowledge as are our libraries and universities. There is an abundance of unorthodox, earthy wisdom in our villages.

- (a) How is knowledge acquired?
- (b) Where is knowledge available?
- (c) In whose performance and output does knowledge play a very important role?
- (d) Where is an abundance of wisdom?
- (e) What is the antonym of 'unorthodox'?

6. Identify the correct spelling in each group:

- (a) (i) Infarmation.
  - (ii) Information.
  - (iii) Infermasion.
- (b) (i) Cheldren.
  - (ii) Childran.
  - (iii) Children.
- (c) (i) Punishment.
  - (ii) Panisment.
  - (iii) Punisment.
- (d) (i) Inteligance.
  - (ii) Intelligence.
  - (iii) Intaligense.
- (e) (i) Experience.
  - (ii) Expeeriance.
  - (iii) Experianse.

1.	VV I	the the English spennig of the words given in phonemic transcription.	$(3\times1-5)$
	(a)	m1703	
	(b)	b3:d	
	(c)		
	(d)	VI LI dz	
	(e)		
8.	Fill	in the blanks with suitable articles:	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a)	She is ———— excellent painter.	
	(b)	Bharati is ———— good teacher.	
	(c)	Shakespeare is ———— greatest English dramatist.	
	(d)	The girl is ——— orphan.	
	(e)	France is ——— European country.	
9.	Fill	in the blanks with suitable prepositions:	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a)	I wrote a letter ——— my friend yesterday.	
	(b)	Exercise is good ——— health.	
	(c)	He is a man — principles.	
	(d)	Sarala is good ——— English.	
	(e)	They will come — Monday.	
10.	Fill	in the blanks with the correct forms of the verbs given in brackets:	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a)	Children ——— (love) sweets.	
	(b)	India ——— (be) a big country.	
	(c)	I ——— (receive) a letter yesterday.	
	(d)	The sun ——— (rise) in the east.	
	(e)	It ——— (rain) when I met him.	
11.	Con	vert the following sentences into questions	$(5\times1=5)$
	(a)	She is writing a letter.	
	(b)	You know him.	
	(c)	I have three cars.	
	(d)	He is going to office on Monday.	
	(e)	She likes classical songs.	
			(1001ENG17)

12. Add question tag to each of the following sentences:

- (a) I am a student.
- (b) They have gone.
- (c) He is not angry.
- (d) She doesn't know Hindi.
- (e) He can't swim.

# THREE YEAR B.A./B.Sc./B.Com./B.C.A./M.C.A. (Dual Degree)/B.B.A. (CBCS) DEGREE (Regular/Supplementary) EXAMINATION, OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2018

#### FIRST SEMESTER

# Part I (A) — Another Language – English

## Paper I — GENERAL ENGLISH

## (2017 and 2018 Admitted Candidates)

Time: 3 Hours Max. Marks: 75

1. Answer any TWO of the following questions:

- $(2 \times 5 = 10)$
- (a) What are the problems India would face in making Abdul Kalam's dream in to a reality?
- (b) Describe the author's experiences about language and literature in "The Language of African Literature".
- (c) How can one judge whether a nation qualifies to be a knowledge society?
- 2. Answer any TWO of the following questions:

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$ 

- (a) Summarize the poem "The Night of the scorpion".
- (b) Why does Robert Frost choose the less travelled path?
- (c) What did the peasants say about the sufferings of the poet's mother in the poem "The Night of the scorpion"?
- 3. Answer any TWO of the following questions:

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$ 

- (a) Describe the fair that the child went to in 'The host child'.
- (b) Describe the scene after explosion in the story "The Loaded Dog".
- (c) Do you think all parents behave the same way as the child's parents in the story "The host child"? Discuss.
- 4. Answer any ONE of the following questions:

 $(1 \times 5 = 5)$ 

- (a) Sketch the character of Shylock.
- (b) How does Portia use the law to turn the tables on Shylock?

5. Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow:

 $(5\times1=5)$ 

Knowledge has many forms and it is available at many places. It is acquired through education, information intelligence and experience. It is available in academic institutions with teachers, in libraries, in research papers, seminar proceedings and in various organizations and work places with workers, managers, in drawings, in process sheets and on the shop floors. Knowledge, though closely linked to education, comes equally from learning skills such as those possessed by our artists, craftsman, hakims, vaidyas, philosophers and saints, as also our housewives. Knowledge plays a very important role in their performance and out put too. Our heritage and history, the rituals, epics and traditions that form part of our consciousness are also vast resources of knowledge as are our libraries and universities. There is an abundance of unorthodox, earthy wisdom in our villages.

- (a) How is knowledge acquired?
- (b) Where is knowledge available?
- (c) In whose performance and output does knowledge play a very important role?
- (d) Where is an abundance of wisdom?
- (e) What is the antonym of 'unorthodox'?

6. Identify the correct spelling in each group:

- (a) (i) Infarmation.
  - (ii) Information.
  - (iii) Infermasion.
- (b) (i) Cheldren.
  - (ii) Childran.
  - (iii) Children.
- (c) (i) Punishment.
  - (ii) Panisment.
  - (iii) Punisment.
- (d) (i) Inteligance.
  - (ii) Intelligence.
  - (iii) Intaligense.
- (e) (i) Experience.
  - (ii) Expeeriance.
  - (iii) Experianse.

1.	VV I	the the English spennig of the words given in phonemic transcription.	$(3\times1-5)$
	(a)	m1703	
	(b)	b3:d	
	(c)		
	(d)	VI LI dz	
	(e)		
8.	Fill	in the blanks with suitable articles:	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a)	She is ———— excellent painter.	
	(b)	Bharati is ———— good teacher.	
	(c)	Shakespeare is ———— greatest English dramatist.	
	(d)	The girl is ——— orphan.	
	(e)	France is ——— European country.	
9.	Fill	in the blanks with suitable prepositions:	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a)	I wrote a letter ——— my friend yesterday.	
	(b)	Exercise is good ——— health.	
	(c)	He is a man — principles.	
	(d)	Sarala is good ——— English.	
	(e)	They will come — Monday.	
10.	Fill	in the blanks with the correct forms of the verbs given in brackets:	$(5\times 1=5)$
	(a)	Children ——— (love) sweets.	
	(b)	India ——— (be) a big country.	
	(c)	I ——— (receive) a letter yesterday.	
	(d)	The sun ——— (rise) in the east.	
	(e)	It ——— (rain) when I met him.	
11.	Con	vert the following sentences into questions	$(5\times1=5)$
	(a)	She is writing a letter.	
	(b)	You know him.	
	(c)	I have three cars.	
	(d)	He is going to office on Monday.	
	(e)	She likes classical songs.	
			(1001ENG17)

12. Add question tag to each of the following sentences:

- (a) I am a student.
- (b) They have gone.
- (c) He is not angry.
- (d) She doesn't know Hindi.
- (e) He can't swim.